
 

Contact Letter Date: 27/11/20 Year Group: 3 

Topic:  Curiosity 

Next week’s learning: 

• Maths: We will multiply and divide by 8 using a variety of methods.  

• English: We will finish the ‘The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe’. We will write a speech for school 
council, a diary entry in role and a book review.   

• Wider curriculum: In Art, we will complete our Narnia masks. In Science, we will investigate fossils 
and how they are formed. In Topic, we will be exploring countries with harsh winters and hot 
summers.   

 

Reminders:  
 

• Monday 30th November is an INSET day so please do not send your child to school.  

• Parent’s evening is next week on Tuesday 1st and Thursday 3rd December. If you haven’t made an 
appointment, please do so by contacting your child’s class teacher. 

• As we will be finishing our class text next week, we plan to show the children the film of ‘The Lion, 
the Witch & the Wardrobe’. We would like to show them the 2005 version which is a PG. If you 
would not like your child to watch this version, please let us know and as a class we will watch an 
alternative version. If we do not hear from you, we will accept that you are happy for your child to 
watch the chosen version. Please can you let us know by Friday 4th December.  

• As a school, we will be celebrating Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 11th December. If your child 
would like to participate, please send them to school in a Christmas jumper.  

 

• Don’t forget to send your child’s PE kit back into school on a Monday. 

• Homework will be sent home each week on a Tuesday. Please encourage your child to practise their 
spellings in a different and creative way each week so that their spellings are memorable.  

• Please spend 15 minutes on TT Rockstars each day and read as much as possible at home. Always 
record in your child’s reading record if you have read with them.  
 

• Spelling winners:  Fox class with 15 children scoring 10/10! Well done! 
 

 


